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 21st June, 2012 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 

         
Fun Day 
 
The weather for the Fun Day does not look great but it will still go ahead. We have an indoor plan so 
that all the different activities and stalls planned for you to come and enjoy will still be there. The 
children from Year 1 and Year 2 will be singing a special song that they have been practicing. Year 2 
will perform their song at 12:45pm in the main arena, or the Junior school hall if wet, and Year 1 will 
perform at 1:00pm. The fun day opens at 11:00am and will finish at 3:00pm. No matter what the 
weather does it promises to be a great day with lots to do. It also has the added bonus of raising a 
huge amount of money for the children in both schools. Please do come and support us, we look 
forward to seeing you on Sunday. 
 
School Library tokens 
 
If you have any Nestle Box Tops for Books tokens please do bring them into school. Last year with your 
help we got a lot of extra books thanks to your donations of tokens. We are still collecting and there is a 
box in the school office to drop tokens off, or you can give any you have to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Online payments 
 
Next week we will be sending home letters giving you details of how you can use our new online 
payment system. The new system will let you pay for school dinners, trips, uniforms and before and 
after school clubs online. You can still pay the normal way by bringing the money into the school office 
or give it to your child’s class teacher, however you will now have the extra option of paying for it using 
the new secure system. On Monday letters will come home with all the details of how you can start 
using the system. Information and a link to the new payment system will also be put on the school 
website www.bordoninfantschool.ik.org. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 


